
Join us to prepare and pack a We Care 
shipment that will provide quilts and kits to 
support CLWR partner Hope for Angola.

Contact Cody Cleave at cody@clwr.org for 
more information or to sign up.

To include items in the shipment, please drop 
them off at Mennonite Central Committee 
between April 22 and May 27 at noon to ensure 
that they can be included in the shipment. 

www.clwr.org

CLWR BALING DAYS
MAY 27 & 28 | 8:30 AM - 4 PM
MENNONITE CENTRAL COMMITTEE
33933 GLADYS AVENUE
ABBOTSFORD, B.C.




